
 
NOTICE  

OF 

 PUBLIC HEARING  

ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town Board of the Town of 

Coeymans will hold a Public Hearing on August 13, 2020 at 6:30pm at 

Town Hall, 18 Russell Avenue, Ravena, NY on a proposed law  

“Board of Assessment Review.” The purpose of this proposed law is to 

decrease the membership of the Board of Assessment Review from five (5) 

members to three (3) members.   

 

The proposed local law is available for public inspection at the Town 

Clerk’s office at 18 Russell Avenue, Ravena, NY, between the hours of 8:30 

a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday and on the Town website.   

 

At the above date, time and place all interested persons are welcome to 

attend and will be heard. Due to limited space the Town Board encourages 

you to submit your comments on this matter beforehand by submitting a 

letter, email or telephone call to the Town Clerk’s Office at 

townclerk@coeymans.org or 518-756-6006, Ext. 3 until 4:00pm the date of 

the meeting. 

 
By Order of the Town Board 

of the Town of Coeymans  

Cindy L. Rowzee 

Town Clerk 
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